
 

STAFF REPORT 

1/22/2020 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Gabor Pakozdi, P.E., Contract City Engineer  

SUBJECT: Amendment No. 1 to the Professional Service Agreement with Angenious 

Engineering Services, Inc. to provide Engineering Services for the Dillon Road 

Bridge over the Coachella Valley Storm Water Channel, Project # 2019-ST-

109, to modify provisions applicable to Subconsultants.   
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Authorize the City Manager to Execute Amendment No. 1 to the Professional Service 

Agreement (PSA) with Angenious Engineering Services, Inc. (Consultant) to provide 

Engineering Services for the Dillon Road Bridge over the Coachella Valley Storm Water 

Channel, Project # 2019-ST-109 (Project), to modify provisions applicable to subconsultants.   

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

On or about April 25, 2019 the City and Consultant entered into a PSA to provide Engineering 

Services for the Project.  Consultant is actively working on the Project at present.   

 

DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS: 

 

For highly specialized engineering tasks, qualified specialty subconsulting work is required for 

the Project.  Amendment No. 1 provides the necessary minor modifications to the PSA to enable 

engagement of the required specialty subconsulting services.  The City Attorney has reviewed 

and concurred with the modifications. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

In accordance with Amendment No. 2 of the Reimbursement Agreement between the City of 

Coachella and the Coachella Valley Association of Governments, approved on June 27, 2016, 

CVAG will reimburse the City for 100% of the project cost, not to exceed $1,259,000.00. 

 


